
 

 

Welcome to Robin Class 
 

I am very excited to welcome you to Robin Class and can’t wait to be your new 
teacher. In Robin Class you will have me (Miss McCarney) as your class teacher, as 

well as Mrs Thorne, Mrs Steggles and Mrs Glanville. 
 

About me:  
There will be lots of opportunity to get to know each other in September, but I 
thought I would start by telling you a little about me.  

 

Name: Miss McCarney 
Favourite book: The Twits by Roald Dahl 
Animal: Giraffe – I got to feed one last year and now I love them even more. 
Colour: I love everything pink and purple, however I always say lilac is my 
favourite. 
Food: If I could eat chocolate for every meal I would! 
Flower: I love love love tulips, especially in all the bright colours. 
Pet: I have an adorable Labradoodle called Cookie who is 11 years old. You can see 
her below sunbathing J 
I love to read and bake in my spare time and I am always trying out new cookie 
flavours. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Unfortunately, your class isn’t quite ready to see yet, however I have started to 
get ready for your arrival in September. Here is your name tag that will be on 

your peg for your first day in Robin Class, can you spot yours? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In September we will spend lots of time getting to know each other, we will also 
be having fun whilst learning together. In the first few days I have planned lots 
of fun activities that I can’t wait to share with you. We will also be creating our 

class rules that we will make together! 
 

I hope you have a fantastic summer holiday, make sure you read lots of books and 
I can’t wait to hear what you have been up to in September. 

 
Miss McCarney 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


